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Dear parents 

We had a very musical start to our week. The Telford and 

Wrekin Band visited  on Monday afternoon. We enjoyed listening to them playing 

a variety of musical genres for the children to try to recognise. Mr Rainbow also 

set up the guitars and the keyboards. He prepared our young musicians to play 

their individual instruments along with the band for support. Well done to the 

children, they have grown in confidence and it was wonderful to see them doing 

there first performance. I hope they continue to enjoy their music sessions they 

have been very enthusiastic  about them throughout the year. 

As children move into KS1 from Reception there is opportunity for them to start 

individual music lessons.  

If you think your child might be interested please see the attached letter to make 

contact with the music service directly to find out more about lessons or 

alternatively let me know and I will explain the details to you. 

Well we have dug our potatoes for the Newport Show, Mrs Lambord assures me it 

is a good crop – we can only hope! 

Look forward to seeing you at Sport’s Day next Tuesday. 

Have a great weekend. 

Best wishes  

Jenny Griffiths 
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IMPORTANT DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 

 4th July –Sports Day—starts at 1:45pm in school, parents are welcome to come and watch—

please bring a chair 

7th July—Leaver’s Party for all children 3pm to 5pm 

8th July—Newport Show—if you are going please visit our display in the schools tent 

10th July—Year 1 and Year 2  music performance in Village Hall at 2.40pm 

21st July—Leavers Assembly for Year 2 parents at 9:15am in school for approximately one hour 

 

 

This Week’s Winning 

Team is 

Music Performance 
The children who have been having music lessons treated to us to a performance this week with 

Mr Rainbow and his band from Telford and Wrekin music.     





 

 

 

 

Class 1 Star 

Rewarded for always helping other 

children in our class.  

Well, it’s been a bit of a rainy week hasn’t it? But reception man-

aged to stay nice and dry at forest school on Wednesday! They had a    

fantastic time digging, swinging and zip wiring through the forest! 

The children enjoyed watching a short 
film called ‘Taking Flight’ in their     
English lesson this week. They loved 
writing about the adventures they 
might go on in the little red cart! 

In maths the reception children have 
been looking at reviewing all the        
different ways 5 can be split. They have been using their knowledge 
of number bonds to 5 to work out missing numbers. 

In phonics this week we have learned the sounds u-e (huge) and aw 

(yawn). 

On Thursday we had a super fun art day! We painted, printed, 
sponged and taped animal prints! If you are planning on coming to 
the Newport Show next week you might see some of our creations 
on display! 

Have a lovely weekend and we will 
see you next week! 



 

Class 2 Star 

Rewarded for his enthusiasm for 

learning in the classroom and doing 

extra research at home.  

There has been a buzz around Class 2 this 

week with our new text ‘Ziggy’s       

Frightening Flight’. The children have used 

expanded noun phrases to describe the 

bee’s habitat and used the text to draw 

Ziggy’s new home. The children are excited 

to research more information about the 

bees. 

In history we have learned about early 

flight and this week we have focused 

on the Wright brothers. The children 

were amazed at how flimsy the first 

planes were and how there is not even 

a cockpit.  But this plane was different, 

it had an engine!  

I was very proud to see the 
year 2 children going off to 
their junior schools and Class 
2 had some visitors on 
Wednesday. It was wonderful 
to see my year 1 children  
supporting the Reception 
children in our classroom.  



 

 

Class 1 

Well done to all the children that received an award for Marvellous 

Mathematician, Wonderful Writer, Hand Writer of the week, Reader of the 

Week or Breakfast Club Superstar. Keep up the hard work. 

Class 2 



 

 

BRONZE 

SILVER GOLD 


